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Minutes from the AGSU meeting Oct 1, 2008

19 Russell Street, Anthropology Building

AGSU Meeting Rm 318

Minutes taken by: Stephanie Calce

Time start: 12:05pm

Action items from this meeting:


1. Constitution Changes - language for Medusa Coordinators

2. Computer Room - new equipment

3. Meeting Room, AP318 - meeting room uses and bookings

4. Graduate Lounge - cleaning and maintenance  



1) Welcome and Introduction (Danielle Macdonald and Lauren Norman, co-presidents)

· meeting is called to order by Danielle and Lauren who distribute copies of agenda to AGSU members.

· In Attendance: Danielle Macdonald, Lauren Norman, Karyne Rabey, Stephanie Calce, Steven Sovran, Rastko Cvekic, Amber MacKenzie, Lesley Harrington, Jenaya Webb, Grant Otsuki, Abigail Ross, Yonelis Legra Noa, Dylan Gordon, Andrew Riddle, Susan Demarker, Lelia Watamaniuk.

2) Duties and Responsibilities of AGSU members


-Co-presidents


-Social Coordinator


-Secretary


-Treasurer


-Computers and Communications Coordinator


-GSU Representative


-CUPE Representative


-Members-at-Large


-Medusa Coordinators 


-Vis-à-vis editors 

· AGSU meetings are held monthly

· CUPE representatives: still looking for 1-2 to attend CUPE meetings and relay information back to the AGSU.  AGSU will then pass information on to anthropology graduate students

· Vis-a-vis journal: published once yearly and edited by graduate students; journal contains research by graduate students; call for papers pending, adequate notice will be circulated to graduate students.

3) Constitution Changes RE: Medusa Coordinators

· On September 19th (fall wine & cheese event) a vote for constitutional change from one to two medusa members was passed.

· A unanimous decision was reached by the AGSU to change the language in the constitution from one medusa coordinator to one-to-two (1-2).

4) GSU Report

· The GSU representative (Rastko Cvekic) attended the GSU meeting on September 25th 

· GSU meeting report: see if constitution changes (for AGSU) as of January 2007 have been implemented. No other news.

5) Computer Room

· Ink was replaced in the printer! YaY!

· Graduate students are asked to give Lauren Norman $10 for the up-keep of toner and printer supplies, if they haven’t already done so.

· Lauren will be standardizing the home page, desktop, screensaver etc. for each computer. Students will be asked NOT to change these things.

· Amber was asked about the possibility of downloading a patch to upgrade to MS 2008, which will allow access to doc.x files.

· Stapler in computer room will be filled with staples.

NEW EQUIPMENT

· The board members discussed new equipment for the computer room.  Ideas included small photocopier for use with copy cards ($0.03 per page); multifunctional printer (with copier, printer, scanner etc). 

· Danielle Macdonald suggested donating a laser printer however, the cost of ink is too expensive to run two printers.

· The department has allocated $1500 for the AGSU without a proposed budget; Co-presidents (Danielle and Lauren) will submit a budget to Janice Boddy to get an increase in this budget. After this, will discuss how much money is available for new equipment.

· The computers and communications coordinator (Amber Mackenzie) will see if more than one computer can be hooked up to the printer at once.

FILES STORED ON COMPUTERS

· Board members voted unanimously in favour of deleting of old files on the shared computers (1st of every month).  An email will be sent out to alert students of this change by Danielle or Lauren.  Students are advised to store data on usb keys instead. 

· Computer hard drives will be wiped clean starting November 1, 2008 and will continue on the 1st of every month thereafter.

6) Meeting Room, AP318

USE and BOOKING

· Board members discussed whether this room should be open to all students and other grad student committees.  

· This room will not be allowed for use as a TA office. 

· Other meeting rooms are available in the building. 

· Lauren has all meeting room keys and is responsible for their safety.  Keys must be returned by the end of each day, and rooms booked well in advance. 

· List of available rooms for booking and who to contact for each will be circulated via email to the graduate student body.

· Priority of booking AP318 will go to AGSU committees.

MONITORS

· A number of old computer monitors will be removed from AP318 and donated to the swap shop. 

7) Graduate Lounge

CLEANING & MAINTENANCE 

· Board members discussed that this room should be kept clean at all times.  AGSU members (including Danielle, Lelia and Stephanie) will donate cutlery, dishsoap, paper towels and dish scrubby so that students can use them.  These items are NOT to be removed from the lounge. An email will be sent out to grad students.  

· A two-week cleaning schedule by executive members will be implemented whereby any items unlabeled or expired in the fridge will be thrown out.  Schedule will be emailed and assigned randomly by co-presidents. 

8) Comment and Questions

· Fall wine & cheese was discussed.  AGSU members decided that the room was large enough but very loud.  The table in the middle of the room cannot be removed.

· Alternatives for the winter wine & cheese will be discussed at the next monthly meeting, November 2008.

· Some ideas include having the party in the front foyer with campus staff serving alcohol, but the front foyer will need drapery to comply with rules of the UofT campus and liquor license laws.

Meeting Adjourned: 12:55pm

Next Meeting: November 2008 - Danielle and Lauren will notify AGSU members of exact date.

